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50TH ANNIVERSARY AND 6™ INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE
OF THE PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION FOR LANGUAGE TEACHING, INC. (PALT)

The Philippine Association for Language Teaching, Inc. (PALT) will celebrate
its 50th Anniversary, and will conduct its 6tk International Conference with the
theme, “Looking Back, Learning Right, Moving Forward” on December 2-3, 2010 at
the University of the Philippines (UP), Diliman, Quezon City.

The objectives of the conference are to:

a. assess the teaching strategies which the teacher employs to
enable students to use language as a resource of effective
communication;

b. adapt reforms in planning and teaching guided by the current
DepEd thrusts on Mother Tongue-Based Multi-Lingual Education
(MTB-MLE) and Understanding by Design (UbD) principles;

c. design, monitor and process learning tasks that lead learners to
deep understanding; and

d. show awareness of voice care techniques and how one’s
relationship with language affects his/her health.

The participants to this activity are teachers, administrators, supervisors,
and department heads.

A registration fee of Three Thousand Pesos (PhP3,000.00) will be charged to
each regular participant and Two Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP2,500.00) to
each PALT member and paper presenter inclusive of conference kit, honoraria for
plenary speakers and support staff, certificates, conference venue, lunch (2) and
snacks (4).

For more information, contact Prof. Rosario L. Alonzo at mobile phone no.:
(0917-3789-639); Prof. Margarita C. Ballesteros at mobile phone no.: (0919-4535-
428); Prof. Aurelio P. Vilbar at mobile phone no.: (0917-8077-250) or at telephone
no.: (632) 433-4838 (evening only); (632) 926-6590 (office hours) and e-mail
address: paltphil@gmail.com.
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